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Conferment of Autonomous Status  

To Institute of Aeronautical Engineering by University Grants Commission (UGC) 
 

The University Grants Commission (UGC) letter sanctioning fresh autonomous 

status under UGC autonomous colleges scheme, to Institute of Aeronautical Engineering, 

Hyderabad was received on 13 October, 2015, for a period of six years from 2016-2017 

to 2022-2023. This is indeed a dream come true for Institute of Aeronautical Engineering. 

 

Autonomy Status enables to offer “courses different from the conventional ones 

which our present-day colleges usually offer” and thus “open up new paths in offering 

such courses”. It was also envisaged that the college will provide “all the avenues for co-

curricular activities”. The conferment of autonomous status fulfills the far sighted vision 

of the Institute. 

 

One day we hope it can become a “Deemed to be University”. Let us all work 

together to this great goal for the benefit of the nation and the society. 

 

Date: 14 October, 2015 

DIRECTOR 

 


